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Dear Parents and Carers 
Time Out !!! Give yourself a pat on the back and take this opportunity to celebrate what we have 
over the next two weeks. Our work as a community is quite outstanding – I congratulate you all and 
I thank our staff for all that has been done.  
Next term we will again take it as it comes in the spirit of trying our best to “Make it Happen”. So 
stay tuned, stay in touch and be ready ! 

 
  
  

   
 
 

  

          
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Bulletin—Week 10 of Term 3, 16th September 2021 

Live Life To The Fullest In Christ 
First Day of Term Four  

Monday, Oct 4 
Hopefully, Prep to Yr 6 all on-site. 

We will provide SMS updates 

 

Our Preps finally celebrated 
“101” Days of School Today ! 

The P&F’s MacKillop Centre  
Shade Structure is coming together ! 

  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 2021 Fete – Cancelled 

 End of Year Family Celebration Evening Planned 

 Seniors Canberra Excursion Cancelled – a 
Victorian Substitute Planned 

VACATION CARE 
Our Program runs from 8am to 
5pm on Tuesday, Wednesday 

& Thursday of both weeks. 
Bookings are still being taken. 

Contact our office. 

We have the 2021 NAPLAN results. These 
will be sent home with the children as soon 

as they are back in Term 4. 
  

Last Day of Term 3, 17 September    
2.15pm finish Buses will run an Hour earlier 
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PRIVACY POLICY 

For access please visit our website.  www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au.  

SCHOOL FEES: 

Next Fortnightly Debits: Sep 24 & Oct 8  

Monthly Debits take place on the 18th of each month up to and including November. 

If you have unexpected circumstances for the fortnight or month and need to stop a Direct Debit please note they are 

processed two days before the due date and so you will need to contact us prior to that, to put a stop on them. 

EFTPOS  and CENTREPAY are now a payment option.  Please enquire at the office.   

If you have any queries or concerns about your payment commitments please do not hesitate to come in and speak to Paul.  If 

you are wanting to amend your payment options please do so ASAP.   

The Term Planner can be viewed from the school website under news & events \ newsletters 

If you have any queries, please ring Gayle or Donna at the office on 5862 1804 

 

 

 

 

Office News 

Community Notices 

                   

ENROL NOW 
Three-Year-Old and Four -Year-Old kindergarten  

Enrolments are now open for 2022. 
If you would like further information or wish to 

enrol your child for 2022, please contact 
NUMURKAH KINDERGARTEN   

18 McCaskill Street 
 download an application for enrolment form 

from our website 
wwwnumurkah.kindergarten.vic.gov.au 

or call 0358621569 
 

JUNIOR CRICKET IS BACK 

 
Numurkah Youth Club Cricket Club juniors 
are ready to start training for the 2021-2022 
season. 
 
Under 10s & Under 12s 
Registration day & 1st training for U10s & 
U12s teams is Sunday 19th September.  
9am at Numurkah Recreation Reserve. 
 
Under 14s 
Training starts 4.30pm Tuesday 21st 
September at Numurkah Recreation 
Reserve. 
 
Under 16s 
Training starts 4.30pm Thursday 23rd 
September at Numurkah Recreation 
Reserve. 
 
Junior Blasters  
Commences Friday Oct 22nd at 5pm at 
Numurkah Recreation Reserve.  
Please register online  

https://play.cricket.com.au/club/numur
kah-cricket-club- 
 
Any questions, please contact 
Adrienne Gledhill 0419 872 055 

 

https://play.cricket.com.au/club/numurkah-cricket-club-
https://play.cricket.com.au/club/numurkah-cricket-club-
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